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Dear Otfordians
We understand that not everyone is on Social 
Media so we will attempt to update you all by 
email monthly after our board meetings. Any 
members (we now have 46!) or potential 
members are welcome at these meetings – we 
would love your input. 
We would also ask you to complete the following 
survey. Here is the link

Otford Survey

The next meeting is Tuesday 19 March, 7.30 at
the hall – please contact Claudia on the email 
below if you would like a copy of the agenda (or 
previous minutes).

Curry Night on Saturday 26 January 
went off like a fire cracker! 
Over 100 people attended and adults and kids 
alike were fed, watered and caught up with 
friends old and new. Oh and we made over $500 
profit to help keep our organisation afloat.

    Big thanks to our cooks : 
Lee, Maria, Sarah, Natasha, Jackie, Adam,   
Megan, Govinda Valley, Mick, Carl/Catherine, 
Catriona, Bron and Sue. Many of these dishes
were kindly donated, so thank you also for 
that generosity, you know who you are! 
And on the spoons, bar and tea towels: 
Karen, Mark, Helen, Sarah, Vicki, Jackie and 
Natasha. Thanks also to Mark and Helen for 
use of your car fridge.

Upcoming Events & Activities
Sun 3 Mar 8-12 Clean up Australia Day 
Contact Karen Lane 
Sat Mar 30 6.30 Family Movie night cost TBA
Sunday afternoon April 28  playground 
gardens working bee -  time TBA probably 
followed by some sort of get together.

THANK YOUS
Firstly and hugely, to Tom Lynch Local 
Licenced Painter M 0406 807 856 
who donated his time and expertise and secured 
the paint at no cost from his supplier Orix/Dulux. 
The hall has a new lease of life, we are very 
lucky here in Otford.

Thank You also goes to Matt Bell and John 
Bosnich for running repairs of cupboards and
a donated bench

REPCO has donated over $270 of cleaning 
products – Thanks Sarah for organising

Also Thank You to Lillian Pang and the 
Komplete Kaos team, for allowing our 
community to become recipients of a street 
library book Box. It is currently being painted 
by some of our local children and will be 
placed on the grounds of the Community Hall.

 More Upcoming Events & Activities
Sat May 4 4pm Mother's Day Eve – mum 
pampering details and cost TBA
Bunnings BBQ details TBA - volunteers 
needed contact Sue McIntyre or Sarah 
Murphy.
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